
Fairview Presbyterian Church is located 
across the road from Riley County High 
School whose mascot is the Falcons. 

During the school year, church members 
prepare a lunch for students after school 
on game days, but they were unable to do 
that this year because of Covid-19. 
Wanting to let students know how much 
they missed seeing them, the session and 
Presbyterian Women had a 4'x8' sign 
made to place in their front yard as a 
Christmas greeting to students, staff and 
the public who travel the road. 

The Fairview Church is part of the Riley 
County Larger Parish, Rev. Gerry Sharp 
pastor.
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When You Are Missing 
the Falcons


